
Here is some information for the campus community.  
   
Chancellor Perman’s Visit. A reminder that Chancellor Perman will visit FSU on Wednesday, Sept 
21. Faculty and staff can join him for a morning beverage from 9:40 until 10:20 a.m. in Gira 397. He will 
have lunch with any interested students in Chesapeake from noon until 1:10 p.m.  
   
Campus Events. In my biweekly WFWM message I shared the following information about campus 
events with the community, encouraging them to visit with us:  
   
The Appalachian Festival returns to FSU on the weekend of September 15th through the 17th. The festival 
will also feature our first Cultural Event Series event, the Karen Casey Trio, on Saturday the 17th at 7:30 
p.m. at the Palace Theatre in Frostburg. We have several CES events this fall, and you can check out the 
schedule and buy tickets at ces.frostburg.edu.  
   
Our Department of Music has a full schedule for this fall as well. We are featuring several guest artists as 
well as performances by our faculty. There are also student recitals each month featuring our talented 
music students. You can see the schedule on our website if you search for music events.  
   
The Department of Visual Arts is sponsoring an exhibition of paintings by Stephen Estrada during the 
month of September. The Roper Gallery is open weekday afternoons from noon until 5 p.m.  
  
Lastly, our student-athletes are off to a wonderful start this academic year. We’ve been collecting wins 
in football, field hockey, volleyball, and men’s and women’s soccer. These events, except for football, 
are open to the public at no charge. Tickets for football can be purchased on the athletics website. You 
can check out the schedule at frostburgsports.com.  
   
State of the University. As another reminder, the Vice Presidents and I will be presenting the annual 
State of the University address in person next Thursday, September 15 at 3:00 p.m. in the Pealer Recital 
Hall. Each of us will provide a ten-minute report on our respective divisions. Please join us if you can as 
we welcome new faculty and staff and recognize the accomplishments of several campus members.  
   
I hope the semester continues to go well for everyone.  
  
Ronald Nowaczyk, PhD  
President  
Frostburg State University  
101 Braddock Road  
Frostburg, MD 21532-2303 
(v)  301.687.4111 ; (f)  301.687.7070 
 
 
You may also seek assistance by contacting: 
Mrs. Donnell H. VanSkiver, CAP, MEP, OM  
Executive Administrative Assistant 
Email: dhvanskiver@frostburg.edu 
 



 
 


